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Welcoming Communities Initiative to be one of five regional nodes  
in the Pathways to Prosperity Partnership 
 
May 28, 2012 

 
 

The Social Sciences and Humanities Research Council of Canada 
has awarded a 2012 Partnership Grant to Victoria Esses and a 
pan-Canadian team of thirteen co-investigators.  The project – 
Pathways to Prosperity: New Policy Directions and Innovative 

Local Practices for Newcomer Integration and Attraction – will equip local institutions with the analytic 
capacity to address challenges related to migration, integration, local development, and economic and 
social sustainability. The project will also help federal, provincial, and municipal governments develop 
and implement policies for attracting, settling, and integrating newcomers in centres across Canada. The 
partnership will comprise a network of five regional nodes – Atlantic, Quebec, Ontario, Prairies, and 
British Columbia – with the Welcoming Communities Initiative serving as the project’s Ontario node.  
 
For more information press this link 
 
The St. Thomas-Elgin Local Immigration Partnership is proud to be an active partner of the Pathways to 
Prosperity Project 
 
URL:  http://stthomaselginlocalimmigrationpartners.blogspot.ca/2012/06/welcoming-communities-
initiative-to-be.html 
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